Re: Letter of Affirmation

Isabel Toldi <itoldi@bu.edu>
Fri 6/9/2023 2:10 PM

To: Sustainability, STARS <stars@bu.edu>
Cc: Ellis, Stephen <elliss@bu.edu>

|, Isabel Toldi, a Boston University Sustainability Intern, affirm that the report has been reviewed in full and all identified inconsistencies and errors have been successfully addressed
prior to submitting it to AASHE.

Best,
Isabel



